
 

-------- Original message -------- 

From: Bruce Worden  

Date: 2017/07/26 5:38 PM (GMT-05:00)  

To: "Barrett, Jon" <JBarrett@a2gov.org>  

Subject: 1700 Packard zoning variance  

Hi Jon. My wife and I (and our son) live two doors down from 1700, and don't mind at all if they 

get this zoning variance they're requesting. We couldn't make it to the meeting tonight, and I'm 

sure everyone else from the neighborhood is there giving you shit about it, so we wanted to let 

you know we're fine with whatever your staff recommends.   

Thanks, 

Bruce Worden and Vanessa Mayesky, 1614 Packard 
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